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I believe that the Digital Millenium Copyright Act was not a properly thought out law. I 
work at best buy and sell tons of digital equipment, I sell DVD players and all the 
companys have similar formats. If someone wants to fiddle around with a product that 
they bought than i believe that is fine. While messing around with that product they find 
out a "digital secret" and they write or publish things about it the can from our first 
amendment right. If they use a certain companys exact way of doing it thats wrong but it 
a website like www.2600.com writes about it they should not be taken to court on the 
basis of this very poor law. I hope the supreme court finds this law unconstitutional.  
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